
Sorry we missed you for a health and housing survey
On November 30th and December 1st, the Region of Waterloo-Housing Services will be asking questions of people experiencing homelessness (sleeping outside, in shelters, or couch surfing) that will help us understand your health and housing needs.

IF YOU WANT TO DO THE SURVEY, YOU CAN DROP-IN AT THESE LOCATIONS: 
Kitchener/Waterloo
· At YWCA Transitional Shelter 8:00-10:00 pm on Monday, Dec 1st
Cambridge
· At Cambridge Self-Help Food Bank Coffee House Noon-4:30 pm, Dec 1st
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